Matt Asselmeier

From: Gregg Ingemunson

Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 8:51 AM
To: Matt Asselmeier

Subject: [External]Dady Letter

Attachments: Dady Letyter.pdf

Matt,

Attached please find Greg's letter of support for the Special Use for Baish. Also he
is withdrawing the Text Amendment 21-39.

Gregg





